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OFFICIAL 

Pacific Highway Upgrade  
Turramurra and Wahroonga - now open to traffic  
 

December 2022 
 

The NSW Government funded the recently completed improvements at intersections on the Pacific 
Highway at Fox Valley Road, Redleaf Avenue and Coonanbarra Road, to ease congestion and improve 
traffic flow.  

The Australian Government and NSW Government have jointly funded the recently completed upgrades 
at the Pacific Highway and Finlay Road.  

 
Thank you  
We would like to thank the community for their 
continued support and cooperation as we have 
delivered this project.  
 
This section of the Pacific Highway upgrade is 
now complete, easing traffic flow for the local 
community and commuters. Your support is 
important as we continue to deliver safer and 
more efficient journeys throughout NSW. 

 

Work completed include: 
✓ Upgrades in Curtilage Park 
✓ Modification to service road access 
✓ New footpaths and landscaping along 

Pacific Highway  
✓ ‘No Right Turn’ into Coonanbarra Road to 

improve traffic flow 
✓ Kerb realignment and new raised median 

to improve turn paths    
✓ ‘No Right Turn’ out of Marshall Avenue and Finlay Road to improve traffic safety 
✓ Road widening to provide three continuous northbound lanes on Pacific Highway while maintaining 

dedicated turning lanes at Fox Valley Road and Redleaf Avenue 
✓ A new signalised intersection at Redleaf Avenue to provide a safe right turn access from Pacific 

Highway to the Wahroonga Shopping Village, train station and residential properties in the area.  
 

 
 
 

View of the upgraded Pacific Highway between 
Turramurra and Wahroonga 
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Project benefits 
These now complete improvement works will ease congestion for the high numbers of vehicles using this 
section of the Pacific Highway at Redleaf Avenue, Coonanbarra Road and Fox Valley Road, by providing 
additional northbound lanes on the Pacific Highway.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact Us 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our project team:  

▪ 1800 897 841 (24 hours) 
▪ projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
▪ nswroads.work/t2w 

 
 

Translating and interpreting service 
If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 897 841. 
 

Finishing work 
We still need to do some minor work at night including concreting, property adjustments and 
landscaping. 
 
Work will be carried out during day and night shifts, weather permitting. Our night work hours are 8pm 
and until 5am the next day, up to five nights per week from Sunday to Friday. We will not work during 
the day on Sundays, public holidays or during heavy rainfall. This final work is not expected to generate 
loud noise. Traffic will not be affected during the day.  
 
We are expecting to complete finishing work in early 2023. 
 
We won’t be carrying out any work over the Christmas period from Thursday 22 December 2022 until 
Monday 9 January 2023. The project team will be recommencing work from Monday 9 January 2023. 
Customers may continue to see construction staff on site throughout this period only for safety 
inspections. 
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